
 

 

  

TOWN OF BARKHAMSTED 

INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 

WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

 SPECIAL MEETING 

TUESDAY, JULY 29, 2014 

SITE WALK, 232 OLD NORTH ROAD 7:00 P.M. 
 

 

APPROVED:____________________________________DATE:_________

__________ 

 

PRESENT:  Chairman John Greaser, Martha Sullivan, Carmine Perri, 

H. Thomas Nelson and Inland/Wetlands Enforcement Officer Debra 

Brydon.  Linda Ganem and Chris Tooker visited site prior to Special 

Meeting.  

ABSENT:  Jesse Edmands  

 

Chairman John Greaser called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.  All 

regular members were in attendance for the meeting/site walk. 

 

1. PENDING APPLICATIONS: 

 

A.  Site walk starting at 232 Old North Road, White Pines Campsite and 

viewing proposed activities involving Phase I of septic repair.   
 

Peter Lawrence of White Pines Campsite, Barkhamsted, CT was 

present.  Kevin Clark of Clark Engineering of Granby, CT was present 

and and followed the site plan and maps presented at the last meeting for 

the Phase I septic repair.   Mr. Clark explained each step of the Phase I 

repair and showed the commission members the present location of the 

septic and holding tank at the campsite. 

 

Clark Engineering is contemplating approximately 3 phases to fix 

current problem with septic system.  With each phase, a new application 

will be submitted according to DEEP guidelines.  The campground is 

only open for use April 15th - Oct 15th.  
 



 

 

 

 

The group was taken down the driveway to the open field near the 

entrance.  Mr. Clark discussed different types of erosion control.  The 

force main will come up and run along road side of property. An open 

area is being preserved for future (Phase II and Phase III if needed).  At 

top of field, wetlands are in woods - leaching field is outside of regulated 

area.  Curtain drain will be outside of regulated area.  As one of the 

requirements, Mr. Clark has to be there to observe the construction at 

each Phase.   

 

Public hearing has been rescheduled to September 2nd, 2014 at       

7:00pm. 
 
 

Sullivan made a motion to adjourn at 7:45, seconded by Perri and 

unanimously approved. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Vicki Connors 
 

 

 
 


